

## Board of Trustees Hussey – Mayfield Memorial Public Library Public Hearing for 2022 Budget Thursday, September 30, 2021

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Hussey-Mayfield Memorial Public Library was held September 30, 2021, and called to order at 6:30 PM. All members of the Board of Trustees were present except Molly Hanlon and Rebecca Carter. Sarah Moore, Executive Director; Mary Rueff, Asst. Director of Public Services; Kimberly Olivares, Asst. Director of Operations; Jamia Alexander Ball, Whitestown Branch Manager were also present. Monty Korte, President, presided.

## **Public Hearing for 2022 Budget**

Monty Korte called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM declaring that this was a public hearing for the 2022 budget.

Monty noted that no members of the public offered comments about the 2022 budget and the meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM.